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To whom it may concern,
 
As a local resident, I am both shocked and deeply alarmed at the recent suggestion proposed that the
route for lorries during construction should be via the A1094 as far as the Aldeburgh roundabout and
left up the Leiston Road.  
 
This would be an unmitigated disaster. The traffic would be totally unmanageable, the subsequent
tailbacks out of hand and the impact on the local community irreversible. Not to mention the
environmental consequences. I applaud and support the need for renewable energy but absolutely
not at the detriment of our Heritage coast. 
 
I emphatically object to your proposal on these grounds.
 
Yours sincerely,
Nicholas Matthew

Nick Matthew
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